
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

January 15, 2021 

 

The next meeting of the South Carolina Regional Transmission Planning (SCRTP) 

Stakeholder Group will be held February 11, 2021 at 9:00 AM.  This will be a Teams 

meeting.   

 

The main purpose of this meeting is to review key assumptions and data for the next 

planning cycle and review current major transmission expansion plans in the SCRTP area 

over the planning horizon. 

 

The meeting will occur on:  February 11, 2021 

9:00 – 11:00 AM 

 

The meeting location is:  Teams Meeting 

 

 

If you plan to participate in this meeting, please register using the meeting registration 

tool on the SCRTP website (www.scrtp.com).  Later, we will send access information to 

those who register. 

 

We hope you will be able to participate in this meeting and provide your input and 

comments on the Dominion Energy South Carolina and Santee Cooper transmission 

planning activities. 

 

If you have any questions, please give one of us a call. 

 

 

Scott Parker     Chris Wagner 

Manager, Transmission Planning  Director, Transm. Planning & System Design 

Dominion Energy South Carolina  Santee Cooper 

(803) 217-2038    (843) 761-8000 Ext. 4947 

r.parker@dominionenergy.com  chris.wagner@santeecooper.com 
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